
Year 3 Autumn 2 2024 

English 

We have enjoyed exploring Winnie the witch, King 
of the birds and Hairy Fairy in English. We have 
written stories, followed instructions, and 
explored descriptive writing and biographies. 

Maths 

In Maths we have continued practising our times 
tables every day  x2, 5, 10 as well as x4 and x8. We 
are also exploring the related division facts. We 
have added and subtracted 1s, 10s and 100s to 3 digit 
numbers as well as exploring 3D shape and tally 
charts. 

Gardening  

The children really enjoyed gardening 
this half term and learning about where 
our food comes from. The children all 
enjoyed tasting the garlic and chilli kale 
they picked themselves!  

Pedestrian training  

 

The children have been 
amazing during their 
pedestrian training sessions. 
They have learned so much 
about how to cross the street 
safely. Well done year 3!  

 

 



RE 

As part of our RE unit this half term 
the children recapped the story of 
Rama and Sita and how this links with 
Diwali. The children learned about 
how Hindus celebrate this festival 
and they created shadow puppets to 
retell the story.  

PE  

During PE this half term we have been practising 
our social cog linked to the Real PE units. This has 
helped the children to focus on their jumping 
skills. Setting themselves a goal to beat their 
personal best when jumping over cones. The 
children did this really well and worked hard to 
beat their original scores!  

Art and History  

Our art and History this half term have linked 
really well. We have been learning about the stone 
age and how early humans lived and survived. We  
created cave art using a range of different 
techniques. The children loved making their own 
cave wall using lentils and rice and using 
charcoal to draw a cave painting!  

   

 


